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General enquiry form - Ref. 20895685

Customer
First Name
Name

My enquiry is

1 would like to be contacted by
Email
Phone

Address

About this form
Issued by

Paul
Filby

Dear Sir/Madam,

1 would like to comment on the planning
application 2017/0201/L - Hoxton Hotel -
Newton Street.

I'm concerned by a number of factors with
this application.

1. The amount of noise in the area has
increased greatly since the hotel was opened.
Residents have had problems with noise from
the hotel and it's deliveries. Although they
have fitted a gate which limits access this
now means the problems with the noise from
delivery vehicles has moved onto Newton
Street rather than in the courtyard itself.
Extending the capacity of the hotel will lead
to a further increase in noise.

2. This arca is primarily a residential arca and
an extension to the hotel will effect residents
by reducing light, increase noise and there
may be privacy issues with guest bedrooms
overlooking existing residential areas.

3. Currently there are three developments in
the immediate area, meaning that building
noise is constant and invasive. Another
development will just compound this.

Thanks
Paul
eMail

WC2B 5EG

Flat 29
8 Newton Street

Council and Democracy
Camden Town Hall
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